
 
 

 

Bulletin 7 for Parents/Guardians – New Finish Time 

23rd September 2020 

 

Please read these reminders with your child (they will be emailed to students also) Thank you! 

 
From Monday September 28th school will now finish at 3.50pm.  
Bus Eireann have been informed.  
 

1. Due to the risk of Covid-19 and having given it a lot of consideration we have decided to 
reduce big break from 50 to 40 minutes (temporarily) for several reasons; 

 
1. Reduce the time students are interacting 
2. Reduce the time students are on the premises 
3. Reduce the amount of 'free' time in the building 
 
These are extraordinary times, and we will continue to review our systems as the year goes on, 
 
Lunch break will be from 1.10pm to 1.50pm (warning bell at 1.45pm) 
 
Period 5 is 1.50pm to 2.50pm 
Period 6 is 2.50pm to 3.50pm 
 

2. School starts at 8.50am, the warning bell goes at 8.45am and students are expected to 
be in class by 8.50am. 

 
3. Please see the school website for the new Health and Safety Student Covid 19 

Compliance Policy. 
 

4. If your child does not feel well, PLEASE keep them at home and ring your GP for advice. 
 

5. If your child refuses to wear a mask or refuses to wear it properly sanctions will apply. 
 
 
These are incredibly difficult times for us all, thank you for your continued co-operation and support, we 
are in this together! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Rachel O’ Connor, 

Principal. 

 

 

 


